
Dear Valued Hylunia/Hymed Customers: 

  

We are pleased to remind you that Hylunia and Hymed Skin Care lines are fully compliant with 

Proposition 65. In the process of achieving this compliance we have replaced some ingredients with 

even better ingredients. If you notice that your favorite products now have a newer set of ingredients 

and look and smell different, please know it is for the better. 

  

May we also remind you that our products are free of artificial fragrances and so there can be variations 

in smell. Further, our products are natural and plant-based, and we do not use chemicals to standardise 

the look and feel of our products. Thus, you may notice a slight change in color, consistency or smell of 

the products but the performance of these new ingredients is the same if not better. 

  

As always, our mission is to create the safest and cleanest skin care products possible with your health 

and wellness always being our number one priority. 

  

Thank you always for your loyalty and support! 

  

In Health and Wellness, 

The Hylunia /Hymed Team 


